

Mukesh D. Ambani Chairman & Managing Director

May 3, 2010

Shri K.P. Shashidharan Director General Office of the Comptroller & Auditor General of India 9, Deendayal Upadhyay Marg New Delhi 110 124

Dear Shri Shashidharan,

Thank you for your letter of April 28, 2010 and for the book of poems "Whispering Mind".

I have gone through the book and I must compliment you for such a fine collection. Much as I would have liked to join you for the book release event, my prior commitments, deny me the opportunity.

I take this opportunity to wish you well and the book release event every success.

With warm regards,

Sincerely,

Mukesh Ambani